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If	you	increase	the	feed	in	tariff,	then	more	people	would	be	inclined	to	install	
solar	and	the	need	for	more	large	scale	power	generation	will	be	decreased.		It	
may	seem	simplistic	but	it	makes	good	sense.	
	
The	current	feed	in	tariffs	are	so	low	that	the	incentive	for	solar	installation	is	
not	there.	
	
Bruce	Anschau		
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